
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at 6:03 pm the Town Board of the Town of 
Washington, La Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all 
members present.   Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was 
properly posted.  The August minutes was reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve 
the minutes.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded 
to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  They had their 
budget hearing and will finalize the budget for the October meeting.  The firemen have applied for 
two grants one to help replace the SBCR bottles and the other grant to replace the used tanker truck. 

Roads Report:  Roads are good. 
We received a petition to discontinue a portion of Larson Road and held the public hearing 

on the petition.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the petition.  The motion carried.   
We received tracking permits from Anthony Leis and Robert & Mary Hess.  A motion was 

made to approve both permits.  The motion carried. 
Shawn Stach discussed his plan to convert a rental house to a short-term rental.  The board 

is aware of this change and has no objections to the short-term rental house.   
Miscellaneous correspondence:  We discussed possible improvements to the town hall.   
Our next town board meeting will be on Thursday, October 12, 2023at 6 pm.  A motion was 

made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
     
  

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 

On Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of 
Washington, La Crosse County, Wisconsin held a public hearing at the said town hall on the Larson 
road petition.  Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the hearing to order.   The hearing adjourned at 
6:03 pm.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 


